
Board of Professional Counselors and Therapists
4201 Patterson Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21215

Attention Applicants:

All applications have been removed from the website for an Annual Review. We
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. As soon as applications are completed they
will be made available again. We anticipate this to be a brief interruption, but important in
regards to keeping the applications updated.

Regards,

Matthew Karpus
Executive Director
Maryland Board of Professional Counselors and Therapists


